
 

April 1st 2024 

 

Notice of changes hotel’s child policy 

 

 

Dear valuable guest, 

 

The Hotel Seiryu Kyoto Kiyomizu would like to announce a change to our child policy. 

The age of children able to share a bed with an adult change from children aged under 6 to  

under 13. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

1. Effective date 

Applies to new reservations after April 1st, 2024 

 

2．Operational change points 

 

Age classification Before After 

Age of children able to share 

a bed with un adult 
Children from 0 –5 years old Children from 0 –12 years old 

Adult person charges are 

applicable. 
Children over 6 years old Children over 13 years old 

 

3．Remarks  

Children under 13 years sharing a bed with an adult are subject to an additional charge if 

breakfast is required. There is a limit of one child per each bed. A King bed room is one child, a 

Twin room is two children. 

 

 

4.  Restrictions on children's use of hotel facilities 

Children aged under 6 are not allowed to enter the guest lounge or restaurant library (breakfast venues) 

at any time. In-room dining will be served if you would like to have a breakfast with children under 6 

years old. 

※For restrictions at the on-site partner restaurants "Benoit Kyoto" and "K36 The Bar & 

Rooftop", please carefully check the official website respectively. 

 

 

General Manager 

The Hotel Seiryu Kyoto Kiyomizu 


